

Kea Community Primary School

19 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Please see below information about forthcoming Christmas Events at Kea School.

Due to the current Covid situation we feel we are still not in a position to invite parents into school for performances. However, we are ensuring that pupils will not miss out, and we are letting you know about the following:

Christmas Performances

The infant nativity is currently being cast and rehearsals will take place in classes. Performances will be recorded and shared with parents via Teams. A KS2 Carol Service will also be recorded and shared with parents via Teams.

Christmas Tree Decoration Assembly

Monday 29 November - Christmas Tree Decoration Assembly (please note change of date from the 26/11/21). Children are invited to make a Christmas decoration at home and bring into school by Friday 26 November (named with year group on it). Small assemblies for one or two classes at a time will enable each child to see their decoration being placed onto the main Christmas tree in the hall.

Kea School Friends Wrapping Room

Starts next week. Please can children bring in the wrapping room envelope that was handed out last week, on the day they are visiting the wrapping room. Teachers will keep them safe until lunchtime. Monday – Year F, Tuesday – Year 1, Wednesday – Year 2, Thursday – Year 3 & 4, Friday – Year 5 & 6.

Kea School Friends Non School Uniform Day – Friday 3 December

There is a non-school uniform day on Friday 3 December in exchange for gifts suitable for Kea School Friends Rainbow Christmas hamper raffle draw on Friday 10 December. Your child will need to take their donation to their class. Please refer to the information that has already been sent out by them – information about the colours for each class will follow from Kea School Friends.

Christmas Lunch

Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 15 December 2021 and parents can book and pay (if appropriate) in the normal way.



Kea Community Primary School

Christmas Parties

Again, this year children will not be asked to bring in party food to share on their party day. However, they will still be allowed to wear their party clothes. Children will take part in an afternoon of fun and games organised by their teachers. Class parties will take place on the following dates:

Monday 13 December – KS1. Thursday 16 December – Year 3 & 4 Friday 17 December – Year 5 & 6.

Christmas Jumper Day

There will be a Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 10 December to raise money for Save the Children. More details will follow from Mrs McPherson about this.

Thank you for your continued support over the last year.

Yours sincerely

Kasheine Hunkin

Katherine Hunkin Headteacher